From: Dietz, Sidney

Sent: 3/3/2010 10:45:19 AM

To: "bsk@cpuc.ca.gov' (bsk@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: FW: Bakersfield Customer Issues / Response to DR ED 022 Q01

FYi

From: | Redacted

Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 6:25 PM

To: 'Zafar, Marzia'; 'Danforth, Christopher'; 'Deal, Matthew'; 'Campbeli, Andrew'; 'ag2@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'Roscow, Steve'; 'Kahion,
Gurbux'; 'nfw@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'Serizawa, Linda'; 'bsk@cpuc.ca.gov'

Cc:  Dietz, Sidney; |Redacted Nwamu, Chonda (Law); |Redacted

Subject: Bakersfield Customer Issues / Response to DR ED_022 Q01

All:

PG&E's response to Data Request ED_022, Question 1 is attached.

Redacted

<L, >> <L, >>
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